
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/27/2017 9:06:35 AM
Subject: Re: Fireflies

I've let him know. Let's work on this script a little. Might be a little tough to enunciate in spots


Are you a senior citizen with a pet? If so, you may be interested in the Pet Program for Senior Citizens offered 
through the Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging. The program helps senior citizens with pet food, referrals 
to veterinarians for low or no-cost care, and other pet services. Many senior citizens have a special bond with 
their pet, and it is important for them to be able to keep their special, furry friends. To find out how to qualify 
or if you are interested in assisting, contact the Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging or visit our booth on 
the concourse level.


From: Tori Beth Black
 
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2017 3:50 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Fireflies
 
Attached are two sample scripts Hank sent me. Jennifer Van Cleave in their office put them together. I think we 
should go with the first one since it addresses the “furry friends” but he may want to change the wording a bit. Ex: 
furry friends
 
It must be less than 60 seconds though. And they will take the video as long as we get it to them by COB Monday. I 
will be home this weekend so let me know if you want me to come to Anderson to film it. I will bring the camera 
home with me.
 
The Fireflies are also supposed to be promoting this on their website. Hank is following up to make sure they post it. 
Once they do, I will be able to re-post.
 
Let me know if you need anything else.
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